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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Jennifer Nottingham, Past President
Date:

7/23/15
Subject:
Year-end board report
As past-president, I have worked closely with current NADE president, Jeff Price. I have been available to answer questions and provide input on NADE issues.  I have been available on conference calls, along with the president and president-elect. 
I have continued to work with the board and our legal counsel regarding our organizational tax status and our new Bylaws. Additional information is needed at this time and it will be discussed at our NADE mid-year board meeting. 
I have provided information about national conferences to two different chapters seeking to host the NADE national training conference in 2016.  I am excited that we have chapters interested in taking on this rewarding challenge. 

I greatly appreciate this opportunity to serve the membership. 
Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Nottingham
NADE Past-President

2014-2015
